
Good evening Rosemont Families, 

School closures in the state of Maryland have been extended through April 24, 2020. 
Even though the school buildings will continue to be closed, MCPS is committed to 
continuing to support students’ learning.   Part of our plan involves students having 
access to computers and the internet.  Thus, we will be providing Chromebooks to 
students who do not have access to a computer at home to ensure that they can still 
receive instruction while school buildings are closed. A plan about further school 
instruction will be relayed in the near future. 

As a reminder, devices are in limited supply and are reserved for students who do not 
have access to a computer or laptop at home. Please read the following instructions 
before arriving at Rosemont tomorrow morning. 

Chromebook Distribution Logistics 

Date​: Friday, March 27, 2020 

Time​: 8:00 - 11:15 a.m.  

Please do the following BEFORE coming on Friday: 

● Write your​ student’s name, identification number, and school name​ in large 
writing on a piece of paper before arriving at Rosemont.  This needs to be seen 
by the person greeting the cars and distributing the laptops. 

● If you don’t know your child’s ID #, here are two ways to find it out before you 
come: 

○ Ask your child what is the 6-digit number they use to log-into their 
Chromebooks when at school, or 

○ It can be found on the top left of their report card (to the right of their 
name) 

An adult must accompany any student who wishes to pick up a laptop. If you are unable 
to pick up a laptop during the distribution time, MCPS will provide information on 
additional opportunities for laptop pick up in the coming days. 

Stay strong and stay safe. 

 


